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Welcome Back 

After a lovely Summer, I’d like to welcome you all back to the new 
School Year and also offer a big warm welcome to the new 

Reception children.  We have a very exciting year planned as we 
celebrate the Schools’ 50th Birthday.  We are hoping to end the 

school year in July with a big celebration and ask that if you have 
any fond memories, photographs or memorabilia you would like to 

share with us, you contact Mrs Miller via the school office. 
 
 
 
 

 

Staffing 

 

This term we welcome Miss Nicholson back into school.  Miss 

Nicholson will work closely with Mrs Forsyth over the next 2 weeks to 

ensure a smooth transition for the children.  We thank Mrs Forsyth for 

her hard work and dedication in school over the last 2 terms and wish 

her well for the future. 

The Importance of School Attendance 
We want our children at Mill Hill Primary School to enjoy coming 
to school and we hope for 100% attendance from as many of 
our children as possible.  This academic year we will be giving 
out small rewards to the class with the best attendance each 
week.  Individual attendance will also be recognised and 
rewarded on a termly basis.   Please remember school are 
unable to authorise holidays during term time. 



School Uniform 

At Mill Hill Primary we believe that school uniform is 

key in creating a whole school identity, promoting 

positive behaviour, equality and inclusion. 

 

A quick reminder 

Hair must not be cut on anything less than a 

number 2. 

Colouring hair, using gel and extravagant hair styles 

are not permitted – please don’t do it, as you place 

your child in a difficult situation. 

School uniform should be worn, including sensible 

black footwear.  (no high heels please) 

Our uniform policy can be found on the school 

website. 

Key Dates 

Please find attached the key dates for this Academic 

Year.  As much as we do our very best to inform you 

of key dates and events in school there may be 

times where we add additional events at a later 

date.  If this occurs this will be shared via text 

message, Facebook or letter. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

School Facebook 

The school Facebook page continues to go from strength to 

strength.  May we remind parents that the purpose of the page 

is for positive information sharing, no queries will be answered 

via the page and must go through the main school office.  


